
Dear Members of the Oregon House Natural Resources Committee, 
 
I am writing to urge you to support House Bill 4075. This much-needed legislation outlaws coyote killing 
contests in our state. It is sad indeed that these events are still being held. There is no place in our state 
for anyone to encourage killing for fun and that is what these are. The contests are not based on science 
for the goal of wildlife management nor are they good sportsmanship or ethical hunting practices. 
Please support this legislative action in Oregon.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Betty Patton 
32 NE 44th Avenue 
Portland, OR 97213 
 


